
A U C K L A N D  C I T Y  M I S S I O N

The Auckland City Mission is in the middle of the most exciting 
undertaking in its 100 year history. 

Mission HomeGround is unlike anything seen before in New 
Zealand - a purpose built headquarters set for completion in 
2020, offerng 40 apartments for our homeless clients and 
another 40 for those on the social housing register.

But more than that, HomeGround will be the Mission and its 
people’s turangawaewae - a place to share food, a place for health 
services, advice, emergency support as well as activities and 
amenities for both our clients and the wider community.

HomeGround will be the centre of the Mission’s focus on 
tackling food insecurity and hunger in our community.



From idea to reality, Mission HomeGround has been meticulously 
planned, designed with sustainability, form and function in 
mind and shaped by world best practice. HomeGround will be a 
building for all of Auckland to be proud of as the Mission teams 
continue and elevate their work on the frontline of poverty and 
vulnerability.

There is a $90 million fundraising target. An incredible $74 
million has already been raised but still need some serious help to 
get it over the line.

If you would like to support this incredible project you can donate 
directly via www.aucklandcitymission.org.nz/homeground

C O N T A C T
www.aucklandcitymission.org.nz/homeground

 “A community can fl ourish only when its most vulnerable are 
treated with compassion and dignity, and when eff ective methods 
and resources are applied to restore their mental and physical 
wellbeing. This is the purpose of HomeGround. We trust all 
Aucklanders will help us realise this vision.” 

Chris Farrelly, Auckland City Missioner


